
Hello Everyone, 

 
June is a busy month in an elementary school.  Our students have begun attending field trips 

preparing for exams and finalizing projects.  Our “Grade 8 Farewell” is on June 27th, where we 

will celebrate their transition to the high school with a small ceremony followed by a BBQ. 

 

Our students have been busy planting our front flowerbed 

and are getting plants started under our new grow lights, 

which were purchased through a $2000 grant we were 

awarded in the fall. Our students also participated in Jump 

rope for heart this past month, which was a huge success, 

and we raised approximately $5000.00 for research.   

 

We hosted our 

annual Lady Bug 

foundation 

Garage sale where our community donated items, 

which were sold, and all proceeds were turned over to 

help the homeless.   

 

As part of the RM of Woodlands Canada 150 

celebration, our students painted tiles, which will be 

displayed on a commemorative monument at the 

Warren Arena.  

 

Track and Field has begun and students are practicing 

running, jumping and throwing events every day and our 

students are looking forward to the final meet on June 6th at 

Stonewall Collegiate Institute.  Tabloid day is June 19th this 

year and we look forward to playing games and participating 

in competitions, it is always a great event.  We have invited 

the fire department who will do a “Smoky house” 

demonstration and they will also participate in our school 

wide water fight! Our PAC has also donated funds towards 

the rental of a bouncer for the day. 

 

This year was a great success for us at WES and it was through the support of our Parents, 

Students and Staff who committed themselves to our school and its students.  I would like to 

thank our PAC for putting on Movie Nights, Easter Hunts, hot lunch and supporting our school 

in so many other ways, you have truly made WES a great place this year.   

 

For more of our daily news follow this link http://isd21.mb.ca/we/broadcast_page.html to our 

daily live news show and school twitter page.  

 

Have a great summer everyone. 

Mr. Gamble 

http://isd21.mb.ca/we/broadcast_page.html


Principal, Warren Elementary School 

Tabloid Day 

 
We will be having Tabloid Day on June 19th. We are asking for parent volunteers to 

help out. Please call or email Michelle Riddell at the school. 

 

 
Jump Rope for Heart 

 
This year, approximately 147 students at Warren Elementary School participated in 

Heart & Stroke Jump Rope for Heart. Together, we raised $4346.30 for the Heart 

and Stroke Foundation – thanks to your support! 

 

Supporting kids’ health for more than 35 years, the Heart and Stoke Foundation 

encourages kids to get active while they collect pledges for heart disease and stroke 

research. Jump Rope for Heart ensures a fun, active Event Day and provides 

students with information that encourages healthy eating, daily physical activity 

and giving back to the community.  

 

Plus, thanks to your generosity, our school also earned valuable resources through 

the Heart and Stroke Foundation’s School Give-back Program. 

 

Together, we will continue to protect hearts and keep all kids healthy. 

 

Kim Anderson 

Joanne Sonnenberg 
 

 

 

Warren’s Got Talent 

 
Warren’s Got Talent will be held on June 23rd at 1:35 pm in the gym.  All are 

welcome to attend the event and the event will be broadcast on 

YouTube.  Permission slips, media release forms and a practice schedule will be 

coming home.  Thank you to everyone who has auditioned and will be 

participating. 

 

 



 

WEPAC NEWS 

 

                           
 

Our Parent Council will be raising money this September by selling the Show & 

Save Card and Coupon Book. 

 

Show & Save welcomes for the first time in the history of our company the most 

recognized logo in the world – McDonald’s! With over $25 in savings! 

 

The Book now features over $200 in FREE STUFF (no purchase necessary) and 

has over $10,000 in money saving offers including coupons for purchases at 

numerous grocery stores, restaurants and businesses throughout the city.  For only 

$20, you can experience endless savings with the Re-usable Card and Coupon 

Book. 

 

By purchasing your Show & Save from us, you will be supporting our School 

while at the same time saving your family a lot of money.  

 

Thank you, 

WEPAC 

 

 

 

 

 
Garage Sale 
 

A great big thank-you to the community of Warren and surrounding area for 

making our Annual Grade 3 Garage Sale a huge success.  Your generosity was 

once again overwhelming.  We were able to collect just over $800.00 to donate to 

the Siloam Mission in Winnipeg.  Together we can make a difference. 



Special thank you to Mrs. Crockatt and Mrs. Hunt for baking, Jersey & Mrs. 

Crockatt for donating perennials, and to you community of Warren for caring!! 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Kim Anderson 

Mrs. Michelle Riddell 

 

Roots of Empathy 

 
The grade 4 class has really enjoyed having baby Adam come visit their class this 

year for Roots of Empathy!  They are looking forward to their final 

visit/celebration in June with baby Adam.  A big thank you to Erin Hogg for 

bringing Adam in for their family visits! 

 

Mrs. Riddell is looking for a Roots of Empathy family for the fall.  If you or 

anyone you know is expecting a baby for June, July or August and are willing to be 

our Roots of Empathy family for the 2017/18 school year please contact Mrs. 

Riddell at the school for more information! 

 

 

 

 

Library Books  

 

Please return all school library books by Friday June 16, 2017. 

 

 

 

 We wish to express our sincere thanks to the WEPAC 

members, hot lunch workers, classroom helpers, team drivers, concert helpers and 

field trip volunteers.  Everything you do for our school helps make our school a 

welcoming place to work.  We hope you all have a wonderful summer. 
 


